
INTERN PROGRAM 
CONTINUES 

A year ago, the Green Committee 
of the Northern California Golf 
Association reinstated the Intern 
Program that had been suspended 
for four years. 
At the present time, Wayne 
Lindelof is completing his first 
year at Poppy Hills and Gerald 
Barber is starting his first. The 
committee feels that, to date, the 
program has produced anticipated 
results with these two young men. 
Merv Wolf, who will serve as 
chairman of the committee in 
1988, says that is the reason the 
program will continue this year. 

Wolf, from Del Rio CC in Modesto, 
says experience gained in the past 
year will lead to many 
refinements in the program. 
In an effort to pre-qualify all 

candidates, each will be offered a 
place on the Poppy Hills crew. 
This process will help confirm 
interest in golf course work as a 
career After six months and the 
satisfactory completion of this 
work, approved condidates will 
enter the intern program. 
Any golf course superintendent at 
an NCGA-member club is urged to 
submit names of candidates from 
his crew. Names may be 
submitted to the NCGA office. Box 
1157, Pebble Beach, CA. 93953. 


